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January 9, 2023 
 
AHMC 
Vicky Sleight 
P.O. Box 1116 
Arcata, CA 95518 
 
RE:  Permit Application No. PLN-13215-CUP                                                  APN: 511-071-003-000        
 
Dear Applicant:  
 
This letter provides an important update on your Zoning Clearance Certificate application referenced 
above.  To date, we have not received the required information to adequately review the application to 
determine consistency with the Humboldt County Code (specifically Section 312-2.4 of the Humboldt 
County Code, Required Findings for Approval of Zoning Clearance Certificates).   
 
This letter is to inform you that if you do not take one of the following actions within 30 days, your 
project will be processed with a recommendation of denial. 
 
The alternative options available to you include the following: 
 
Option 1: Withdraw your application; or 
     
Option 2: Request a review of your application to result in a list of items required to be submitted to 
continue processing of the application. 
 
If we do not receive a response within 30 days, you will be charged for the staff time required to process 
the denial of your application. Applicants who choose Option 2 will be responsible for any costs associated 
with reviewing the application.  
 
You may submit your response to this letter via email at dsutfin1@co.humboldt.ca.us. If you have 
questions about this letter, please contact me via email or by phone at (707) 268-3778. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Devin Sutfin 
Planner  
 
 


